
 

 

 

 
 
8th March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 4 Synagogue Visit 
 
This term, the children in Year 4 have been studying Judaism in their Religious Studies lessons. As 
part of this topic, on Wednesday 20th March, the year group will be visiting Norwich Hebrew 
Congregation Synagogue on Earlham Road. 
 
We will be walking to the Synagogue at 9:25am and will be spending around two hours there, 
returning to school in time for lunch and afternoon lessons. Please ensure that your child has their 
raincoat with them in case of inclement weather. If your child uses an inhaler or requires an 
emergency auto-injector pen, please ensure that they have it with them. 
 
Yours sincerely 

         
Miss Basey                     Mrs Rushton            Miss Vontzalidou  
 
 
 
 
 
 


